SUOMEN YLIOPPILASKUNTIEN LITTO

NATIONAL UNION OF UNIVERSITY STUDENTS IN FINLAND

FINLANDS STUDENTKARERS FORBUND

Dec 19th 2014

Dear Fellow Students’ Unions,

It is the main goal of the National Union for University Students in Finland
(SYL) to ensure the fulfilment of the students” academic, social and economic
welfare. For this purpose, the role of student cards is of essence, and we are
happy to reiterate our close partnership with the ISIC International Network
and Kilroy Finland through Frank Students, students’ own benefit and
discount service.

The ISIC network links us to actors at both the local and global plane, and by
means of our cooperation the student movement is able to have a stronger
voice. Students represent the future of our countries and the international
community, and it is of essence they are able to participate in society.

Thus, we would like to strongly endorse the ISIC initiative of which the Kilroy
Group holds the national license in Finland. Kilroy aims at strengthening
partnerships with the national and local unions, and we are extremely pleased
with our cooperation. We hope that this letter serves as a sign of our
commitment to this partnership and leads to even stronger partnerships in the
future.

Please do not hesitate to contact us for additional information concerning our
partnership and our experiences with the ISIC network.

Yours truly,

/" Juha Toyryla
Secretary General .
National Union of University Students in Finland (SYL)
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